

Contact

Salma Rashid

Tel

01302 736000

E-Mail Date eastast@doncaster.gov.uk
13 September 2016

Dear Resident

We are holding a drop in event on **Saturday 17 September between 10am and 3pm** on Tesco Playing Field. This will be your opportunity to tell us about your ideas for potential improvements for the field (please see map).

If you are unable to make it then could we ask you to take this opportunity to respond to us and still have your say by completing the questionnaire enclosed and return these to our office for The East Team, Vermuyden Centre, Fieldside, Thorne DN8 4BQ,

Or at one of the drop off boxes located below

Edenthorpe Library on Bardon Road, Edenthorpe, DN3 2ND Edenthorpe Tesco, Customer Service Desk, Thorne Rd, Doncaster DN3 2JE Post Office on Church Balk, 47a Church Balk, Edenthorpe, DN3 2LX Eden Stores/News, 146 Thorne Road, Edenthorpe, DN3 2LU

Please note all forms need to be returned by Saturday 8 October 2016

Thank you for your time and if you can come along we look forward to meeting you. Alternatively to arrange to speak to an officer please contact us during office hours on 01302 736000 and an officer will call you back.

us to include in the plans for Tesco Field please either write a description below or draw a picture on the reverse of this letter.			

If you have any comments or ideas that you have not seen already and would like

Thank your taking the time to respond to us

Yours Sincerely

Roslot

Salma Rashid

Stronger Communities Coordinator



Please insert comments/drawings, thank you.	
	~
	*
	8